
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

Year 1 Alien Day 
 

 
Wednesday 6th February 2019 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Dear grown-ups,  
 
As you are aware, Year 1 will have the phonics screening check in the summer term. In 
preparation for this we are having an Alien day in Year 1 on Thursday 14th February.  
 
Children can come in dressed up as an Alien and they must name their Alien using their 
phonics such as doop, flink and jewnt. They can be as creative as they like, but should not be 
longer than 4-5 sounds. 
 
Throughout the day children will be doing phonics related activities and there will be a prize for 
the best and most creative Alien name! 
 
I look forward to seeing Lime class Aliens! 
 
 
Miss Cetin 
 
Year 1 Teacher 
 


